
Forest School Newsletter Spring 2 

Foundation stage 2 have started their first forest school sessions this half term. 

So far they have made dancing sticks and mastered tying simple knots.  

 

 

Year two and year three have 

continued to enjoy their forest 

school sessions. They have made 

trails for their friends to follow 

which included arrows, bridges and 

clear starting and finishing points.  

 

 

 

 

They have made homes for the pesky tree trolls and have worked together in 

team games.   



 

 

 

 


